
Videocast- Has The Cycle Reached Its Tail?
On March 20th we published Has This Cycle Reached Its Tail? With the help of a badly drawn bird,
the article described the economic and market cycle of the last ten years. Through an
understanding of cycles and importantly, where we are in within a cycle, investors are provided
clues on how to position our portfolios for what the cycle has in store. We believe the current
economic cycle is close to a turning point. This is incredibly important to managing wealth, as such
we produced the following video that dives further into cycles.
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https://simplevisorins.wpengine.com/has-this-cycle-reached-its-tail/

